
Usfs, 

 

I am proud to submit my comments in support of Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold Project. This 

project presents our state with an incredible opportunity to bring well-paying jobs to rural Idaho, 

boost our state's economy and use private investment to clean up a brownfield site. 

 

The project will bring huge economic benefits to the rural communities surrounding the project site. 

Midas Gold will directly employ 400-500 employees during construction and operations. Payroll is 

expected to exceed $34 million. These numbers do not even capture the indirect jobs I am confident 

nearby towns will see from the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

The Stibnite Gold Project is the type of project our state needs. I highly encourage the U.S. Forest 

Service to permit this project, using alternative two presented by Midas Gold, as expeditiously as 

possible. There is no need to extend the comment period. Sixty days is plenty of time to comment 

and we need the benefits of this project now. 

 

Thanks for your Consideration, 

 

 

Name: Ken Sorrells 


